
MEMO# 2586

March 6, 1991

ANNUAL INFORMATION SURVEY
March 6, 1991 TO: INVESTMENT ADVISER ASSOCIATE MEMBERS NO. 11-91 RE: Annual
Information Survey __________________________________________________________ As in the
past, we would like for you to take a few minutes to complete the enclosed survey. We
need to update our information on your organization and activities in order to tailor our
services to your specific needs. The information maintained on each associate member is
confidential and the Institute will use only aggregate numbers when using statistics for
testimony or on publications. Enclosed is a return envelope for your convenience. Also
enclosed is our newly revised Subscription Service brochure. Please note that as an
associate member, you already receive the Investment Advisers memoranda free of
charge. You may also be already subscribed to the Investment Advisers Guide. If there are
any other Institute publications that interest you, please complete the order form contained
within the brochure and return to us. We will bill you if you wish. One final reminder: please
mark your calendar for the 1991 Investment Advisers Conference, which will be held on
June 12-14 in Washington D.C. You will receive a preliminary program in the following
weeks. Please call the undersigned at (202)955-3558 or Lisa Smith 955-3557 if you have
any questions. Ginny Echeverria Director-Membership Services Enclosures
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